
Redlands Educational Partnership 

REPresenting Our Schools Art Project 

 

Artwork Submission Guidelines 

 
The 2018 Student Notecard Collection will be created from primary student artwork.  We are 

once again looking for great works of art! 

 

DIRECTIONS & PROCEDURES 
 
 Submit artwork along with a completed Release Form for each entry.  The current 2018 

Release Form may be copied or found on REP’s website at http://www.rep4schools.com. 

 Deliver entries to the District Office (20 W. Lugonia) c/o REP, attn.: Tish Velazquez. 

 Artwork should be appropriate for reproducing into notecards and, for marketing purposes, 

be attractive to the consumer. 

 

DEADLINE for all artwork entries: 

Wednesday, April 11, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. 

 

ARTWORK GUIDELINES 

 
 Art entries must be created during the current school year. 

 Artwork may be in the medium of the artist’s choice: charcoal, pen & ink, crayon, pastels, 

acrylics, oil, watercolors, collage, paper, clay, etc. 

 Art must be submitted on one dimensional paper.  Please submit a photograph if medium is a 

sculpture, multi-media collage, textile or pottery.  Please submit a printed copy of digital 

artwork. 

 We request that artwork be no larger than 11 x 17.  No frames please. 

 Artwork will only be considered if accompanied by the signed Release Form. 

 Both original artwork and Release Form must be received at the District Office by 

Wednesday, April 11, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. 

 Original artwork will be returned. 

 

Questions?  Please call Marilyn Page at 909-380-4453 or email her at marcam699@aol.com 

 

HISTORY OF THIS PROJECT 
REPresenting Our Schools Art Project began in 2001 as a way to showcase student talent while raising funds for 

REP programs.  The Collections alternate between featuring elementary school artists and secondary school artists. 

 

Each year artwork is submitted, judged, and selected for the new Notecard Collection.  The selected artwork is then 

reproduced as notecards and made available for purchase by the general public.  The student artists are honored at 

the Evening of Appreciation in the spring and the new Notecard Collection is released for sale that evening.  The 

featured artwork is framed and displayed at the District Offices for one full year.  The California Consortium of 

Educational Foundations presented REP with its Golden Apple Award for the REPresenting Our Schools Art Project 

in 2001. 
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